
 

 

Record of school email sent 

 

 

 

 

 Message: 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Please note that year 7 & 8 boys rugby will not be taking place on a Friday after school next 

term.   

Another day of the week will be chosen and information sent out to you in the New Year. 

If you have any questions please contact me directly at acurrie@sackvilleschool.org.uk 

Thank you 

Mr A Currie 

Curriculum Leader of Boys PE 

 

Recipients: Parent/Carer 

Subject: After School Club – Year 7 & 8 Boys Rugby 
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